














WELL-BEING NEWSLETTER
Being Brave to boost good mental health 



When you think about being brave it’s important to strip it back
and think about what this can mean for children. Being brave
isn’t about being some sort of superhero, it’s about little steps
that you take each day. It may be about being able to answer a
question in class, opening up to an adult about something
that’s on your mind or plucking up the courage to  try
something new. 
For some children, putting up their hand and answering a
question in class can be a really difficult thing. But if a child
never gets the opportunity to use their voice or express their
thoughts, they can get lost. This can lead to them having lower
self-worth: they may think that no one wants to listen to them,
or that they can’t tell anyone anything that’s on their mind. 

Tips to help children be brave 
1. Try something new – ask your child to do something that will
push their physical and emotional selves, this could be in drama,
music, or sport, for example. 
2. Talk positively – encourage children to change the language
that they use; rather than focusing on what they can’t do, turn
this language around and get them to talk positively about
how they can be brave. 
3. Have a sense of adventure – encourage children to not focus
on the outcomes as much, but rather on the process of doing
something new. It’s important for adults to give children the
opportunity to express themselves and ask questions.

https://www.elsa-support.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/Tangle-it-easter-1.pdf

